
Lancaster	High	School	Winter	Guard	2020	
Waving	Through	a	Window	

	

Directed	by:	Kristi	Rogacki,	Assistant	Directors	are	Hannah	
Maciejewski,	and	Domenica	Kingsland.	Additional	staff	includes	

Ava	Zeman.	
Lancaster	High	School	is	returning	to	the	A1	class	with	
their	2020	program,	“Waving	Through	a	Window”.	
The	program	showcases	the	ongoing	struggle	of	how	we	

constantly	feel	pressured	to	fit	in	and	be	accepted.	But	when	
our	self-worth	isn’t	elevated	by	others	we	must	find	it	within.	

Throughout	life	we	grow	to	appreciate	our	uniqueness,	
realizing	that	only	true	happiness	is	found	in	our	courage	to	be	
ourselves.	Out	of	confusion,	we	break	out	of	our	shells	to	live	

fearlessly,	confidently,	and	authentically.	
Lancaster	High	School	will	be	attending	7	local	

competitions	as	well	as	the	NECGC	Championships.	LHSWG	is	
wishing	everyone	good	luck	and	an	amazing	season!	


